
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                              

Spring is finally here. We have been 

embracing the sunshine & spending lots of time 

in the garden. The children’s favourite 

activities have been water play, the mud 

kitchen, outdoor painting and watching the 

lambs with their mummies in the field right 

next to us! We are so lucky we get to 

experience this with the children        

 

 

 

 

Sun cream & Hats 

Please can all parents ensure their child has suncream 

that is labelled with their name on & a sun hat now that 

the sun has FINALLY arrived! Even on days where it does 

not particularly feel warm, the UV rays may still be high.  

Also, if your child’s waterproof is quite a thick fleecy 

one, please could we have a more spring/summer 

appropriate one. Thank you 😊 

 Little Squirrels news 

Nursery contact information:                                                                     Tel:  01905 620498            

Nursery Email: shrawley@littlesquirrelsltd.co.uk                               Finance Email: Finance@littlesquirrelsltd.co.uk                         

Jo’s email: head@littlesquirrelsltd.co.uk                                               Facebook page: www.facebook.com/LiSq13/                                      

Instagram page: https://instagram.com/littlesquirrels_shrawley   

Nursery Website: https://littlesquirrelsltd.co.uk 

 

Wish list 

We would really appreciate if anyone has anything on 

this list to donate….. 

 Spring bulbs / plants 

 Plastic storage boxes 

 Short pile rugs 

 House plants /cuttings  

 Small duplo 

 Car track 

 Hand held mirrors 

 Watering cans / gardening tools 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Thursday April 10th – Easter Bonnett Parade 

1:30-3:00 

 

Monday 14th April – Friday 25th April – Easter 

Holidays  

 

Friday 18th April NURSERY CLOSED – GOOD FRIDAY 

Monday 21st April NURSERY CLOSED – EASTER 

MONDAY 

 

Wednesday 30th April - Parent stay and play – 

Planting and growing 9:00am-10:00am  

New member of the team  

We have a new member joining our team joining us 

next week. Libby will be supporting the staff in pre-

school room.  

Libby will be starting her apprenticeship with us in 

September, but until then she will be gaining some 

child experience with us, before starting her 

studies.  

We hope you all make her feel welcome. 

I have attached her all about me for you to have a 

little read        

 

 

 

 

Parent group 

We have a parent support group on Whatsapp, if 

you would like to join, please follow the link below. 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/FdY3G352D2z1idyv8F5

8EG 

  

School places 

Children that are going to school this year, you will find out 

about school places Wednesday 16th April. Once you have found 

out please let us know, so we can get in touch with their schools 

to arrange their teachers coming to visit nursery. 

Question of the month 

Please respond to our online question of the month. It 

helps us to evaluate our practice 😊  
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